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Low Emission Vehicle Amendment

Rachelle Carmenucci <divavette@aol.com>
Thu 11/17/2022 3:11 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Dear Kyle, It has come to my attention you are taking comments from the public regarding the low
emissions vehicle amendment. I am totally against this because of the burden it will place on
Delawareans who are already strapped financially. There is no proof that emissions are out of control in
Delaware. Also this is a blatant violation of our constitutional rights and total overreach of government!
Therefore I strongly oppose the low vehicle emissions amendment! Thank you for your consideration in
this matter. 


Rachelle Carmenucci       Bear DE                         



